[ CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya

NOTICE OF AWARD

22 October 2020

Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (JJC) 06 - 20, the Consulate General is awarding the contract
for the lease of office space for five (5) years effective 1 December 2020 to 30
November 2025, at the monthly rental cost of JPY4,500,000, or approximately
PhP2,250,000.00, and monthly management fee of JPY300,000, or approximately
PhP150,000, for a total monthly rate of JPY4,800,000, or approximately
PhP2,400,000.00, exclusive of tax, subject to the Department of Foreign Affairs’
accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the
Contract.

Very truly )/ours,
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JEROME JOHN]O. CASTRO
Deputy Consul General
Actin ad of Post

and Head of Procurement Committee
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Ms. lzumi Sakakibara
Property Manager
Interlink K.K.
HF Fushimi Bldg., 4F
1-18-24 Nishiki, Naka-ku, Nagoya
Aichi 460-0003



